Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: November 17, 2015, 10:00 a.m.
PLACE: The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind, 207 North San Marco Ave., St. Augustine, FL 32084

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Responses to RFP-15-037, found on the Florida School for the Deaf and Blind website, will opened on the date and time specified in the Timeline, in the Conference Room, Building #27 Hogel Maintenance, The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind, 207 North San Marco Ave., St. Augustine, FL 32084. Please arrive in ample time to allow for security clearance processing and conveyance through the FSDB campus. Time of arrival for meeting attendance shall be determined by the time of arrival at the FSDB Campus Police Security Check Point.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Any person with a qualified disability requiring special accommodations at the response opening shall contact the Purchasing Director at (904)827-2356. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
